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Safeguarding & Protecting Children and Vulnerable 
Adults Policy 

 

The Association recognise the need to have systems in place that 

will ensure that children, young people, and vulnerable adults 

can work and learn with members of the Association in a safe 

and fun environment. The Association will adopt and follow the 

procedures laid out in the Angling Development Board 

“Safeguarding & Protecting Children Policy” (A copy of which 

is available from the Anglers Trust) to ensure that they are not 

putting members in and ‘At Risk’ position.  

 

All members who will work on a 1-2-1 situation with 
children, young people or vulnerable adults will be 
required to undertake a Criminal Records Bureau 
check and follow a recruitment and induction process. 
 


